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Stoddard County Health Department is Now Hiring
OCTOBER 01ST 2024 BY DEE LOFLIN

ENVIRONMENTAL PUBLIC HEALTH SPECIALIST – Stoddard County Public Health Center
(Bloomfield, MO)

Stoddard County is seeking a full-time EPHS whose responsibilities will include inspecting food-service establishments, lodging
establishments and daycare facilities, as well as investigating public health emergencies to include animal bites and foodborne
outbreaks. 

We offer an excellent salary and benefits package to include 100% health, dental, vision, life, retirement, and 30+ days of paid time
off per year (vacation & holiday).  A Bachelor of Science is preferred, but not required, 30 semester hours of course work in
physical, biological, or soil science or closely related field are required. 

Please forward resumes and inquiries to:  ben.godwin@lpha.mo.gov 
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